
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
One (1) New Confirmed Case of COVID-19 in Plainfield 
 
August 31, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
There is one (1) new COVID-19 case to report today, bringing our total to two thousand, four hundred and three (2403) 
confirmed cases since the pandemic began. There are an additional six (6) persons placed in quarantine. There are no 
new deaths to report today. The total number of fatalities stands at one hundred and thirteen (113). 
 
The spread of the virus in our city has slowed down significantly, and I believe it is due to your cooperation in following 
the recommended guidelines. I want to thank all Plainfield residents for their efforts. Our community is safer and 
healthier because of you.   
 
Free COVID-19 testing for parents, students, teachers, administrators and staff of the Plainfield School District will take 
place on Thursday September 3, from 11 AM-7 PM. If you are a parent, student, teacher, administrator, or staff 
member, please click here to register for testing. 
 
The Metropolitan SDA will also offer FREE COVID-19 testing on September 14th  & 15th from 12pm to 7pm. Click here to 
register. 
 
 For more COVID-19 information, please view our most recent COVID-19 Resource Newsletter here. 
 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless each of you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
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